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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I hope this message finds you well! As part of our ongoing commitment 
to fostering a strong partnership between families and our school, we 
are reaching out to gather your valuable input through a brief 
questionnaire. 
 
This questionnaire is designed to help us understand how we can better 
support you and your family. It will also provide an opportunity for you 
to share your thoughts and ideas about our school’s curriculum, 
ensuring that your voice is included in shaping the educational 
experiences of our students. 
 
You will receive a link to the questionnaire via text shortly. We kindly 
ask that you take a few minutes to complete it at your earliest 
convenience. Your feedback is incredibly important to us and will play a 
vital role in enhancing our programs and planning for the future. 
 
Thank you for being such an integral part of our school community. We 
deeply appreciate your time, input, and support. If you have any 
questions or need assistance accessing the questionnaire, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs. C Hughes 
Headteacher 
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